Cefnogi Busnesau yng Ngwynedd Supporting Businesses in Gwynedd





CYNGOR GWYNEDD COUNCIL

Gwynedd Business Support Bulletin 28.02.2022

COVID-19: New regulations on face coverings introduced

From today (28 February 2022) people will no longer be legally required to wear face coverings in a range of indoor places, including cinemas, theatres, community centres, museums and gyms. Face coverings continue to be a legal requirement for adults and children aged 11 and over, unless exempt, in shops, hairdressing and beauty businesses, on public transport and in health and care settings. More information at:

https://gov.wales/written-statement-health-protection-coronavirus-restrictions-no-5-wales-regulations-2020-0

OPPORTUNITY: Celebrating St David's Day by boosting local spend – #RandomActsOfWelshness #StDavidsDay #BuyLocal #SupportLocal

St David's day is a great opportunity to encourage residents and visitors to buy local. As part of its winter buy local campaign

Gwynedd Council have released a resource pack containing copy, videos, GIFs and a logo. Download them at:

https://bit.ly/3C8cIEI

You can also spread the message by following and sharing content from:

- Facebook
 https://bit.ly/PrynuLleolGwyneddBuyLocal
- Twitter
 https://bit.ly/twitterprynulleolgwynedd
- https://www.instagram.com/prynulleolgwynedd/

(The winter campaign will be running until Easter. To get involved, contact: twristiaeth@gwynedd.llyw.cymru)

The Welsh Government – #LoveWalesLoveTaste – Welsh food and drink campaign has also released a St David's Day toolkit, which is available from:

https://businesswales.gov.wales/foodanddrink/LoveWalesLoveTaste

RECRUITMENT: Gwaith Gwynedd Job Fairs

A reminder that Gwynedd Council's initiative, Gwaith Gwynedd – in partnership with the DWP – will be hosting job fairs for all sectors across Gwynedd during March and April, with the first of these to take place at Bala Lake Hotel, Bala on 9 March 2022 (10:00am-2:00pm) and Copa, Caernarfon on 10 March 2022 (10:00am-2:00pm) – with MÔN CF. Fairs will also be taking place in Dolgellau, Pwllheli, Blaenau Ffestiniog and Tywyn (dates and locations to be confirmed).

If you're recruiting and would like to take part, contact 01286 679211 or gwaithgwynedd@gwynedd.llyw.cymru

The final hospitality sector jobs fair will take place this Wednesday, 2 March 2022 (10:00am-3:00pm) at VENU, Pwllheli. A number of vacancies were filled on the spot at the two hospitality sector jobs fairs held earlier this month, with over 110 job seekers and 30 hospitality businesses attending.

You can also advertise any vacancies on Gwaith Gwynedd's noticeboard:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1169426113501265

FUNDING: Business Wales Town Centre Entrepreneurship Fund

The Town Centre Entrepreneurship Fund by Business Wales is still available in Bangor to support new businesses in the city centre. Up to £10,000 is available per applicant, for more information, go to:

https://businesswales.gov.wales/business-wales-town-centre-entrepreneurship-fund

REGULATIONS: Smoke-free law changes from 1 March 2022

From 1 March 2022, all types of self-contained accommodation, including cottages, caravans, holiday cabins and any other short-term letting accommodation, and all hotels, guest houses, pubs etc. will be required to be smoke-free at all times. After this date, it will be an offence to smoke in any area within these premises, and a fine could be imposed. More information is available at:

https://gov.wales/smoke-free-law-guidance-changes-march-2021-html

More useful information is available from:

Gwynedd Council – Business Support

https://www.gwynedd.llyw.cymru/businesscovid19 https://twitter.com/BusnesGwynedd

Gwynedd Business Network

https://www.gwyneddbusnes.net/ https://twitter.com/gwyneddbusnes

Business Wales

https://businesswales.gov.wales/coronavirus-advice/https://twitter.com/businesswales

Busnes@Ilandrillomenai

https://www.facebook.com/BusnesatLlandrilloMenai/postshttps://twitter.com/busnesLLM

FSB Wales

https://twitter.com/FSB Wales

Visit Wales

https://twitter.com/VisitWalesBiz

Register to receive the latest news https://bit.ly/3jeVr1A

If you want to unsubscribe, have a question, or need some advice: E-mail busnes@gwynedd.llyw.cymru